
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 29th September 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year Three: Lowry Picture  

 

This half term, during our art lessons, Year Three are exploring the work of artist L.S. Lowry.  

Lowry was famous for his paintings and drawings depicting life where he lived in the northwest of 

England. Inspired by his work, Year Three are going to create their own paintings in the style of 

Lowry’s work by painting pictures of their own homes.  To do this we will need each child to bring in 

a photo showing the front of their whole house.  We will need these photos in by Friday 6th October.  

 

Children can either bring in a photo of their house, or the children can upload a photo onto             

Google Docs which they can then access in class (a step-by-step guide is below). 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr. Dorey  

Head of Year Three  
 

Creating a Google Doc 

 

Login to your Google account and then click the 

Google apps icon in the top right corner. 

 

 

To create a Google Doc, click on the  

‘Google Doc’ icon.   

 

 

 

Then choose a ‘blank’ document.  

 
 

 
 

Give your Google Doc a 

sensible name. 

 

Once you have taken 

the photo of your house, 

upload it from the 

computer you are using.    
 

This will automatically be saved. 

 

 


